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This week’s award winners: 
Class 1                                                                                                      
Class Award - Sara for super work on matching an amount with a 
number.     

Class 2                                                                                                       
Class Award - Milly for working so hard to improve her writing. 
Joey for creating a wonderful village in the snow.          

Class 3                                                                                                    
Class Award - Abigail for being a kind and helpful maths partner 
this week.  

Class 4                                                                                                    
Class Award - Sophie for her work in maths and having an           
excellent grasp of division.                      

Class 5                                                                                                    
Class Award - Frankie for fantastic fact finding on safer internet 
day.                                                                                                       
Georgie for super contributions to discussions on Zoom.              

Head Teacher’s Award  - Paris for excellent effort in                  
home-learning and a positive attitude to learning. 

Diary Dates  

Friday 12th Feb 

Half-term holiday starts. 

School re-opens on Monday 22nd February 
to key workers and vulnerable children.  
Remote learning resumes for all classes 

Thursday 4th March 

World Book Day 

Monday 8th March 

Possible wider re-opening of school 

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 

Fun in the Snow                                                              
This week the children have loved the rain being 
replaced with snow! 

We Have Made It!  
Thank you so much for your support over the half-term.  The staff at 
school have been amazed by the quality and quantity of work and have 
been kept very busy supporting children in school and responding to all 
the learning that they have been receiving.  Hopefully after half term 
there will be just a further two weeks until we can begin to re-open more 
fully, although we will, as ever, need to wait on government                     
announcements before we know for sure.  I hope you have a relaxing 
break, I am sure for some parents they now know how teachers feel at 
the end of a half term!  Stay safe and take care of one another. 

Keeping Active Over Half-Term                               

On Seesaw there is a new walking challenge from 

Tweed Cross Fit to keep you active over the half-

term.  It has been great to see how many of you 

have been taking part.  Our PTA have also       

created a Scavenger Hunt where you can also get 

active looking for the first signs of spring, which 

are hopefully out there somewhere! Perhaps you 

will be able to combine the two. 

Family Support                                                                                   
We hope that you continue to be in a good      
routine with your learning, be it at home, school 
or a mixture of both and that you are receiving all 

the help that you need.  If you 
need any assistance or we could 
help you in any way, please let us 
know and we will ensure that we 
respond to every request.  

Home Learning Snapshot  

Lots of fun in the snow!  Look at all the wonderful snowmen! 
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